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Comments: Please Don't Log the Taylor/Carter LSR

 

Dear District Ranger Luis Palacios,

 

I oppose post-fire logging and timber plantation establishment in the Taylor/Carter Late Successional Reserve,

and I am writing to urge you: Instead of pushing another logging project, please begin work NOW with

communities and stakeholders to focus post-fire restoration on removing hazard trees near roads, addressing

existing timber plantations, and utilizing prescribed fire and traditional ecological knowledge?.

 

The significant negative impacts of salvage logging and timber plantation establishment on wildlife, watersheds,

and soils are well documented and known to the Forest Service.

 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Mrs. linda toebes

5336 Alder St  Astoria, OR 97103-2014

rubywarbler@gmail.com

 


